
Wrap up of the week: What an amazing week we have had here at OLD! It has been so 
jam packed with fun events and such great learning. Throughout our Book Week 
celebration we read such beautiful books and celebrated all the talented authors and 
illustrators. Below are some great photos of the Book week events. I wish to extend my 
gratitude to Mrs Jane Baker who led the teachers through Book Week and organised 
and ran the book parade and the writing and drawing competition. I wish to thank Miss 
Eliza Scott-Fell for organising and running the book fair that sold over $2000 worth of 
new books for our new ‘Innovation Station’. And of course I must thank all the children 
and teachers for getting 100% involved and designing the most gorgeous costumes and 
participating so enthusiastically. 
 

We ended the week with both the Grandparent’s Day Liturgy and the launch of 
Socktober. We had over 80 people log onto our zoom and join us to celebrate the 
beautiful grandparents in our lives. I am so impressed with how tech savvy the OLD 
grandparents are! A special thank you to Evie’s, Nana, Diane, for joining us to read a 
special poem dedicated to all grandparents.  
 

Miss Brown has done such an amazing job of educating the school about Catholic 
Mission’s Socktober campaign. As a school community we have raised over $1000 
which will go towards helping those less fortunate than ourselves and in particular, 
disabled children in Cambodia. From my experience working in Cambodia, I know that 
without Government financial and educational  support, disabled children are often 
abandoned and live life on the street, but with the help of Catholic Mission, they too 
will have the opportunity of a bright future. Thank you Miss Brown for showing us to 
care for others, in such a fun and engaging way. 
 
Events coming up in Week 3: 

• Tuesday 27th: Special gymnastics lessons for Kindy and Year 1  - All Kindy and 
Year 1 students must wear their sports uniform on Tuesday as well as any 
other normal sports day. 

• Friday 30th: Year 6 fundraising event; the whole school can dress up in what 
they what to be when they get older (teacher, doctor, astronaut, fire-fighter 
etc) 

• Friday 30th: International Teacher’s Day  
Friday 30th: Science incursion for infant students 
 
Footy tipping competition: This is the final week of our annual school tipping 
competition for Rugby League, as the grand final is played this week. I wish to thank 
Mrs Jill Greenwood for organising this fun event teachers and parents can participate 
in. It looks like we have two people clear of the pack who are leading at the moment 
(Roderick Seeto and my mum!)...so it will all come down to this final game! Thank you 
everyone who has joined in this fun competition and I can’t wait to see the final 
winner. All proceeds from the competition are donated to a charity of the winner’s 
choice.  
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COMING EVENTS 

OCTOBER 

Tues 27 Special Gymnastics 
lessons for all Kindergarten 

and Year 1 

Fri 30 Yr 6 fundraising event 
(dress up – what I want to be 

when I get older) 

Fri 30 International Teachers 
Day 

Fri 30 Science incursion for 
infants students 

NOVEMBER 

Wed 4 Nov  9am – 
10.45am Transition to school 
Kindy 2021 

Wed 11 Nov 9am – 
10.45am Transition to school 
Kindy 2021 

Wed 18 Nov 9am -
10.45am Transition to school 
Kindy 2021 

 

Keep checking the school 
website under ‘calendar’ for 

possible changes to dates 

old@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
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possible changes to dates 
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Socktober: Thank you for your generous contributions to Socktober!!! Through hands-on experiences, our students have grown 
an understanding of our call to Mission.  
 
The Church is not a building - WE are the Church. It is our faith filled community that makes the Church and through our actions 
we share the Good News with others. As disciples of Jesus we have a calling to act like Jesus, love like Jesus and serve others like 
Jesus. Throughout Socktober, the children have learnt the importance of social justice and charity as key parts of our call to 
Mission. We hope that you have learnt about our call to Mission too!  
 
If you would still like to donate to Socktober, the link is open until November 30th 
www.socktober.org.au/fundraising/schools/our-lady-of-dolours  
WELL DONE HENRY! A special thankyou to Henry Wilkin-Smith who has single-handedly raised an incredible $197!  Henry is the 

65th highest individual fundraiser Australia-wide and 9th highest fundraiser in NSW! Thank you Henry for making a difference!!! 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day: 
On Wednesday 11th of November (Week 5) Year 4 will be leading us in a Remembrance Day liturgy via zoom. The Zoom link will 
be sent In Week 4.  
 
Zoom Liturgy of the Word (LOW) 
A warm welcome to join the parish ‘ZOOM Liturgy of the Word (LOW)’. The gatherings are relaxed, welcoming and inspiring and 
we would love more families to join! We gather together on the first Sunday of every month. The Zoom link can be found here.  
 
Parish Bulletin: Click here for the Our Lady of Dolours Parish Bulletin. 

 

REC – Miss Camilla Brown 

http://www.socktober.org.au/fundraising/schools/our-lady-of-dolours
https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/chatswood/news-events/on-line-gatherings
https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/chatswood/news-events/parish-bulletins


 

BOOK WEEK 2020 was a celebration of books and reading based around the Curious Creatures, Wild Minds theme. There was an 
array of curious creatures and book characters wandering around the playground and it was lovely to see smiles on children’s 
faces. We did miss our parents watching us in person, though. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LITERACY BOOK WEEK – Ms Jane Baker 



The staff also got into the spirit and dressed up.  This year we had the goal to be sustainable and tried to incorporate the use of a 
recyclable box or cardboard.  A big shout out to the students in 5/6G who assisted and created many of the teacher’s 
costumes.  They had a lot of fun in the process! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The students enjoyed walking around looking at the incredible window displays each class had created, honouring a selected 
shortlisted book.  In the afternoon we relaxed and enjoyed Buddy Reading to mark the end of Book Week celebrations.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

As part of this marvellous celebration of literacy we also held our annual Book Fair which was once again very popular and well 
patronised.  Thank you! 

Thank you also to the students who entered the writing and drawing competition.  The standard of entries was amazing.    

The following students deserve special mention and I have attached their entries below for everyone to enjoy: 

Writing Competition: 

Autumn - 1B 

Michael – 2B 

Evelyn - 4B 

Drawing Competition: 

Henry - KG 

Chloe - 1G 

Evelyn - 5/6G 

Book Week is a special event on our yearly calendar and as we reflect on a fabulous week of books and reading, we are already 
looking forward to next year. 
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Students leaving a the end of 2020 
Please remember if your child is leaving OLD at the end of 2020 we require the below form to be filled in and returned to the 
school office as soon as possible. This will enable us to finalise classes for 2020 and offer places to those on waiting lists. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STUDENTS LEAVING 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


